
Early learning and care providers from
every setting are invited to Quality

Counts Mendocino’s second annual 
Play in Practice conference! 

In addition to learning about high-
quality, play-based practices, this

year’s conference will focus on art in
early childhood. You will walk away

inspired and with supplies and
strategies for your site!

This is a free event and 
lunch will be provided! 

Space is limited so register soon!

 Questions? Contact Maddie Torrey
mtorrey@mcoe.us (707) 467-5160

Live Spanish interpretation will be provided during the event!

9:00am-3:30pm

Saturday, 
March 8, 2025

Ukiah Valley Conference Center
200 School St, Ukiah

Register by using the link
or scanning the QR code

bit.ly/4higZZl

https://bit.ly/4higZZl

